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Hello Rhode Island Hockey, 

We are excited to announce a new opportunity for you to display your love for hockey for all to see.  We 

will be partnering with the Boston Bruins Foundation on the Rhode Island Boston Bruins Foundation 

charity license plate program.  These RI DMV license plates will allow you to let everyone know you love 

the Bruins and hockey while supporting the Foundation and RI Hockey.   

 

 
The Boston Bruins Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that assists charitable organizations 

that demonstrate a commitment to enhancing the quality of life for children and their families 

throughout New England.  With your support through the license plate program, the Foundation will 

include RI Hockey in that group.  Funds received by RI Hockey through this partnership will allow us to 

offer affordable opportunities to boys and girls throughout the state to try hockey and develop the same 

passion for our great sport that you have! 

Check out this short message from current Boston Bruin, Providence College National Champion, and 

Rhode Island native Noel Acciari, watch video.   

Please consider participating and showing off your tremendous hockey spirit, Apply Now!  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Bob Larence 

President 

 

 

Note: If you are unable to access the links above, go to:  www.nhl.com/bruins/community/foundation-license-

plates-rhode-island 

http://www.ri-hockey.org/license-plates
https://www.nhl.com/bruins/community/foundation-license-plates-rhode-island
https://www.nhl.com/bruins/community/foundation-license-plates-rhode-island

